Re: OPP Annual Billing

Temagami Police Services Board <temagamitpsb@gmail.com>
Fri 2023-11-17 9:42 AM
To:Rhonda Smith <Clerk@Temagami.ca>

Good Morning Rhonda
The 2024 OPP Billing was discussed at the Temagami Police Services Board October 5, 2023 Meeting.

It is included in our Draft Minutes from that meeting and | will copy the remarks to this email:

8.3a OPP Billing Statement for 2024 had an increase in monthly billing from $30,129 monthly to
$31,405 monthly.

8.3b Slight increase due to the 2022 Calls For Service had increased. Note: 2023 Calls for Service
have dropped approximately 30% overall.

I hope this is what you are looking for.

Debbie

On Wed, Nov 15, 2023 at 8:22 AM Rhonda Smith <Clerk@temagami.ca> wrote:

Good Morning,

Please find attached correspondence from the OPP Financial Services Unit. Council has asked as per
Resolution 23-454 (attached) that | forward this to the Police Services Board for review and feedback. |
believe that Council is questioning the dollar value for the Level of Service provided. Thank you in
advance, have a great day.

Kind Regards,

Rhonda Smithv
Municipal Clerk
clerk@temagami.ca
705-569-3421 ext.211
Municipality of Temagami
PO Box 220

Temagami ON POH 2HO
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http://rhonda/

“The content of this email is strictly confidential and only intended for

the specified recipient. It is forbidden to share the email or its contents with any
third party without the sender’s written consent. If this email reached you by
mistake, please let us know so that we can ensure that this doesn’t happen in the
future and delete the message.”

Debbie Morrow, Secretary
Temagami Polices Services Board
temagamitpsb@gmail.com
phone 705-569-4451
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